USDA-NRCS STORM DEBRIS REMOVAL PROJECT – September Update

- Completed 50% Drawings (Permitting)
- Conducted a meeting with USACE, to obtain direction on permitting direction
- Met with McGill and obtained their HecRAS and HecHMS models
- Conducted additional site inspections to ensure feasibility of design
- Modeled the Dam Road site
- Developed preliminary/conceptual outlet configurations to achieve ½ PMP
- Obtained geotechnical engineer's evaluation of sites
- Project team has revised the 50% submission and plans to submit to the City, USACE, and NRCS prior to the end of the week.
- In the next couple weeks, the team plans to finalize the preliminary outlet designs and submit to NC Dam Safety for preliminary review.

